
2018 Bike Project Update 
 
 

• The 3 clubs joining for this hands on project will be The Rotary Clubs of Pasadena, San Marino and 
Altadena 
 

• 250 bikes have been purchased from Huffy at wholesale 
 

• The San Marino club contribution is 100 bikes at a wholesale 
 

• The application for the District Designated Grant on behalf of SM Rotary has been submitted and 
approved 

 

• There will be 250 helmets purchased through a Huntington Memorial Community Development Grant 
 

 

• We are in need of San Marino Rotarian and family member hands on efforts for the following: 

 

Bike Assembly - November 10th, 8:00am - 12:00pm  

Pasadena Unified School District Warehouse 740 W. Woodbury Road, Pasadena, CA 91001 

Bike Transport - December 10th, 12:00pm - 4:00pm  

From: PUSD Warehouse - 740 W. Woodbury Road, Pasadena, CA 91001 

To:  Salvation Army Tabernacle - 960 E. Walnut Street, Pasadena CA 91106 

Bike Distribution - December 13th, 7:00am-12:00pm 

Salvation Army Tabernacle - 960 E. Walnut Street, Pasadena CA 91106 
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